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Anne Arundel County Office of Transportation
Announces Modified Service Operations for
Reopening Post COVID-19 (O0T-21-02)

Notice Date: 7/16/2021

Anne Arundel County Executive Steuart Pittman
announced that County buildings will reopen to
the general public on July 19, 2021 after being
closed due to the COVID-19 pandemic.

The Administration worked closely with County
agencies to develop plans to reopening buildings
while also keeping employees and visitors safe.

Attached is a memo that will serve as guidance by
the Office of Transportation.




Office of Transportation
Ramond Robinson
Director of Transportation

Anne Arundel County Government
2664 Riva Road, 3" Floor — MS-6600
Annapolis, MD 21401

410-222-3294

MEMORANDUM

DATE: July 16, 2021
TO: General Public — Transportation Commission
FROM: Ramond Robinson, Director, and Office of Transportation

SUBJECT:  Reopening and Commission Meetings

The Office of Transportation will comply with the following process and procedures for the
reopening of 2664 Riva Road facility for the general public and commissions

The building entrance to 2664 Riva Road is currently undergoing renovations. Signage will be in
place to direct visitors to the temporary entrance location. A badged County employee must
escort all visitors during their time in County buildings.

Office of Transportation will participate in person meetings upon request. Unvaccinated
employees and visitors are mandated to wear a mask inside County buildings. If you are not
feeling well please reschedule your appointment.

Commissions and Board associated with the Office of Transportation will work with the office to
identify logistics to provide the safe setup for in person meetings. Hybrid options will be
available for those that wish to participate remotely.

Thank you for your patience as we transition back to pre-Covid 19 operations.



